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To the City of Bloomington:

We are attempting to add additional parking spaces to our existing parking lot by expanding
it to a portion of the grassy area behind the parking lot that currently exists. We have
outgrown our current parking lot as we have gotten busier and been able to provide more
jobs and more services to customers. We wish to continue to invest in the City of
Bloomington by making this, and other, exterior improvements to our property.
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di Chu, CFO
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